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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.
Hello,

You will no doubt be pleased to know that Hertfordshire County Council has no
comment to make on your Local Plan Review.

| hope your plan progresses well!

Best wishes,

Charlie Thompson

Senior Planning Officer | Growth & Infrastructure Unit | Sustainable
Growth Directorate | Hertfordshire County Council

County Hall Pegs Lane, Hertford, SG13 8DQ, Postal Point: CHN114

T: 01992 556407





